
 

 

 

 

 

 

 St. Pölten, October 2019 

Invitation  

To the 70 th Plant Breeder’s Meeting in Gumpenstein; Austria 

25 - 27 November 2019 

 

The Austrian Seed Association invites you to participate at the 70th Plant Breeder’s Meeting in 
Gumpenstein, Austria, 25 – 27 November 2019. 

 

Deadline for registration: 4 th November 2019 
 
Topics: 

� Breeding  for sustainability  

� Free topics 

 

Enclosed you will find the list of presentations. The program will be published on our 
homepage soon. 

 

The conference fee is for: 
 

Members of the Austrian Seed Association:    90.- Euro  

Non-members:  110.- Euro  

Students (pre doc, with valid certificate):    70.- Euro  

 

Important: All participants, including those who pr esent a lecture or poster must 
register. For speakers we waive the conference fee. 

 

 

Please use our online registration at www.saatgut-austria.at  – Jahrestagung,   

or return the attached registration form.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Tip:  Poster registration will be open until November 4, 2019. 

 

After we have received your registration, we will send you a letter of confirmation and will 
request the conference fee.  

 

Gumpenstein/Irdning is a small village (http://www.irdning.at/). Hotels and pensions may be 
located outside the village itself. We offer to assist you in accommodation reservation, please 
mark your preferences on the registration form. In time before the meeting we will send back 
to you the accommodation details. Alternatively you can reserve accommodation yourself 
directly. 

 

We kindly ask participants (e.g. from the same institute) to request double rooms whenever 
feasible, because the number of available rooms may be limited.  

 

If you travel to Gumpenstein by train there will be charged transfer between your 
accommodation and the train station or the conference venue. 

 

If you decide to participate and register after November 5, please make your own 
reservations. We can send a list of hotels or pensions upon request. 

 

We cordially invite you to participate in the traditional Gumpenstein Conference Dinner  on 
Monday, 25 Nov 2019 . 

The cost for an excellent Styrian dinner and the transfer to and from the dinner is already 
included in the conference fee (only drinks are at your own expense). 

 

 

 

Heinrich Grausgruber, Saatgut Austria 

Anton Brandstetter, Saatgut Austria 

 


